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Appointments are now available to book through our website. These are highly recommended 

for parents with children who are starting at a new school to ensure your child has everything 

they need for the new term.

Appointments are available to book now for the period 1st June until the 15th July. With 

appointments for late July and August being released on the 1st July.

From schoolwear, footwear, sports equipment and stationery - we’ve got you covered for 

everything your child will need whether they’re starting a new School or just need a top up.

If you’re unable to make these appointment dates we are open for walk ins from the 14th 

August onwards.

No appointment needed? Shop from our website in June and July and you’ll enjoy free 

delivery on all orders over £100. 

Enter code FREESHIPPING at the checkout.
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